
 
 
National Defense Authorization Act 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Student:  
 
Section 8528 of the Every Student Succeeds Act and the National Defense Authorization Act 
require all high schools, upon request, to share the names, addresses, and phone numbers of all 
secondary students with institutions of higher learning and military recruiters.  
 
Prior to the potential release of such information, parents/guardian, or the student, if they have 
reached 18 years of age, have the option of opting out of the disclosure of this information. 
Please complete this form by September 13, 2024.  
 
If you would like to opt out of the disclosure, please complete the form at the following link: 
https://tinyurl.com/yyg8ov3t 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Matthew Sterenczak 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


